Dear Friends and 9/11 Family Members,
I am sure many of you were following yesterday’s news reports of the foiled terrorist attempts.  It brings to the forefront the reality that we continue to face the threat of a terrorist.  It also highlights the importance of information-sharing among and between government agencies and the importance of implementing the 9/11 Commission recommendations.    Sadly, to date less than ½ of the forty-two recommendations have been fully implemented and ½ have yet to be legislated.  We will continue to educate you about the issues that remain unresolved and encourage you to become involved.  
On another note, last week I attended the screening of the Oliver Stone’s movie, World Trade Center along with several other family members.  The  filmmaker did an excellent job of capturing the story of two rescue workers who were buried in the rubble of the WTC.  It also conveyed the bravery of the rescue workers who rushed into the WTC, unequipped to respond to an event of that scope and hampered by their inability to communicate with one another. Personally I identified with the uncertainty their families felt as they were wondering about the fate of our loved ones.  Although any film related to 9/11 may be hard for many to view, I feel the stories are important to historically document.  Hopefully, the film will also educate individuals, especially those living outside the tri-state area about the experiences we all share.  
Finally, I want to thank everyone for the tremendous response to my suggestion last week to enroll in the September 10th Information Forum and September 11th Commemorative Luncheon.  We are excited to add Dr. Robyn Gershon and the Survivor’s Network to our list of panels.  Dr. Gershon is the in the Columbia University WTC Evacuation study.  We hope you can join us. An updated schedule of events is listed on our website.  
As always, we remain here to support you in any way that we can.

Warm regards, 

